
Wallace Reacts to Reported COVID-19 Contacts 

Dothan, Ala. -- Wallace Community College – Dothan (WCCD) was notified over the weekend that 
there are employees on both the Wallace and Sparks campuses who have been exposed to the 
COVID-19 virus by family members in their own households. One of those exposed employees has 
tested positive for COVID-19. All employees who may have come into contact with the exposed 
employees have been notified. 

Before all employees return to campus on June 15, maintenance will continue the necessary 
cleaning and sanitation required for a safe return.  

The College is following appropriate protocols to protect other employees at the College. WCCD is 
currently instructing classes remotely with minimal employees on campus.  


